Pioneer Chapter Riders Club MEETING MINUTES - SUNDAY 080ct2023

*** Jim Rendahl SENT invitations to join the meeting using Zoom. If you are interested in participating in our Zoom
Meetings send your e-mail address to “jimi_x@comcast.net" so he can include/invite you to join our next meeting.
You only need to send your e-mail address to Jim once and he will include you in future Zoom Meeting Invitations. If
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you don’t see the invitation in your “Inbox” be sure to check your “Junk Mail”.
Dan Muller callED the meeting to order at 1PM at The Shed via Zoom.

Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - 2023 Pioneer Chapter Riders Club (PCRC) Membership Dues can be paid
anytime now. Our membership runs from Jan 1st thru Dec 31st each year and costs $25. The Membership Gift for
2023 are PCRC Patches. Patches have been mailed to all that have paid their 2023 dues.. See attachment!

Treasurer’s Report - Doug Bruns - Your $25 - 2023 dues can be paid any time now! You can go online to join or
renew your membership at “ehridersclub.com" and use PayPal to pay your dues. Or, you can make a check out to
Pioneer Chapter Riders Club for $25 and send it to Doug Bruns, PCRC Treasurer, 19219 Estate Ave, Farmington MN
55024.

Agenda Items:

- 2023 Rally - Aug23-27 2023 - A gift to Nancy for being a Fantastic Host for our PCRC Rally’s was decided at the
meeting. PCRC is going to give Nancy two of the Plant Theatre Wooden Adirondack Chairs (see URL below).
They have been ordered and should be delivered to me next week. Assembly is needed so | will take them to the
Shed. Any help assembling would be appreciated.

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https % 3A%2F % 2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fdp%2FB00JM-
C9SJG%2Fref%3Dsspa_mw_detail_0%3Fie%3DUTF8%26psc%3D1%26sp_csd%3Dd2IkZ2V0TmFtZT1zcF9wa-
G9uzZV9kzZXRhaWwyp13NParams&data=05%7C01%7C%7C010a5ba2142f40dcd8b508dbb47fc3cd%7C84d-
fe7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa% 7C1%7C0%7C638302233057904423% 7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey-
JWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAILCJQIjoiV2IuMzIiLCJBTIl6lk1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JC-
sJ5d30%2FDAMBKQvDy1zMIjA4Yk3ardemYuH8uwJYWw %3D&reserved=0

- Dates for the 25 Annual PCRC Rally are 21-25Ag2024 - mark your calendars. The Rally Attendees decided we
should return to the Country Lodge Inn in Harmony MN next year for our Rally. Nancy is the contact at
507-886-2515. The riding in that area is great and Nancy is a Great Host.

- 2024 Rally Pins and 25 Year Pins for PCRC were discussed.

- PCRC Membership Gift for 2024 was discussed. |deas brought forward were a Universal Socket with Pioneer
Chapter Riders Club engraved on it, a Key Fog with our Logo, a Dew Rag with our Logo, or a Water Bottle with our
Logo. No decision has been made yet. Please let us know if you have any thoughts or ideas.

- More discussion is needed about PCRC Administrative Duty turnover ??7?

- We currently have 11 Super Xs at the Shed. At this time 1 is being worked on. If you are in need of something let
us know.

- Our next meeting will be Sunday November 12th, 2023 - It will be held at the Shed at 1 PM via Zoom.

Chuck Barsness - PCRC Secretary - 612-865-1758 - x_twin@hotmail.com


http://ehridersclub.com

